
From: Michael Radecki [mradecki@live.com]
Sent: Saturday, 10 August 2013 6:03:25 AM 
To: Lithgow City Council 
Subject: REF: LEP 2013 
 
Attention: General Manager 
   
Dear Sir,  
  
I have some concerns on the draft LEP 2013 currently before council. My concerns are: 
  

1.      I have plans to build a detached dwelling occupancy for my elderly parents who are now in 
their mid eighties. We also have a number of foster children who stay with us and have plans 
to use a detached dwelling for accommodation to help with the never ending demand for 
respite care. 

2.      As we are in the RU2 zone we will be banned from intensive agriculture. We currently farm 
cattle intensively using a hydroponic fodder system on our 100 acre property. How will this 
affect us? 

3.       Will the water overlay provision of 40 meters prevent us from cropping up to the creek 
which we currently do?  

  
Can you please respond to these queries? 
  
Also, I understand the cut off for responses to the LEP was yesterday.  As this email was sent at 6am the next 
morning I’m hoping it’s not to late. 
  
Regards 
  
Michael Radecki 
Treasurer & Public officer 
Glen Alice Community Association Inc 
“Redrock” 
2371 Glen Davis Road 
Capertee Valley NSW 2846 
Mobile: 0414 290 100 
Email: mradecki@live.com 
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